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Thank you, Mr. President.

Turkmenistan welcomes the distinguished delegation of the Islamic Republic of Iran and expresses gratitude for the detailed presentation of its national report.

While positively noting the significant progress made by the Government of Iran in implementing the recommendations received during the previous UPR cycle, as well as the various measures taken to strengthen the constitutional, legislative, and institutional framework for the promotion and protection of human rights, Turkmenistan would like to submit the following recommendations:

1. Continue further engagement with human rights mechanisms, including the special procedures of the UN;

2. Pursue efforts aimed at improving the legal system and creating the necessary conditions to ensure and promote the rights of women and girls, children, persons with disabilities, and the elderly.

In conclusion, Turkmenistan wishes the Government of the Islamic Republic of Iran a successful UPR review.

Thank you.

